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Heather Lattimer, EdD is Dean of the Connie L. Lurie College of 
Education at San José State University (SJSU). During her 
tenure, the college has grown student enrollment, increased 
diversity among students, faculty, and staff, built new 
programs that extend access to historically marginalized 
communities, deepened community partnerships, significantly 
increased faculty research productivity, and grown 
philanthropic and grant-funded support. At SJSU, Dr. Lattimer 
has also served as Interim Dean of the College of Social 
Sciences and Interim Vice Provost for Undergraduate 
Education. She leads the San José K16 Collaborative, an 
innovative, equity-driven, multi-institution partnership building 
academic and career pathways into the high demand fields of 
engineering, technology, health care, and education.  Dr. 
Lattimer began her career as a middle and high school teacher 
and was a professor and director of a research institute at the 
University of San Diego.  Her research focuses on K12 literacy, 
college access, and teacher education.  She has published 
widely for academic and practitioner audiences.  She holds 
earned degrees from Harvard, Stanford, and the University of 
California, San Diego. 

 


